
Hopefully your  

children are settling 

well in their new 

classes. It is always 

a daunting time—

and even more so 

for parents of    

children getting 

ready for Y1 as they 

make the big move 

across the road.  

I remind us all that 

there are 2 really 

big reasons for   

doing transition in 

this way. Firstly, it 

helps get everyone 

ready for a flying 

start in September; 

everyone’s teacher 

has had time to 

meet and properly 

greet and prepare. 

Secondly, it allows 

your children time 

to get used to the 

change. A lot of you 

tell me that your 

children are much 

happier over the 

summer because 

they know who they 

are sitting with, 

where things are in 

class and what the  

routines are etc.  

Please speak to 

your child’s new 

teacher if needed. 

Come on England 
I’m sure you can’t have 

failed to miss that 
England are in the  

Euros final on Sunday 
evening. For those of 

us who follow the game 
it will be an exciting 

night. Straight to bed 
afterwards for our 

children as we will see 
them at the normal 
time on Monday. 

We are welcoming   

several new staff for 

September (who are 

already in working with 

your children) and are 

saying some goodbyes. 

More info next week in 

our final newsletter of 

the year. 
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Next week’s Lunches 

Daily choices                 

Jacket Potatoes, Paninis, 

Sandwiches & Fruit. 

No Sandwiches         

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

Cheese Pasta Bake/ 
Quorn & Veg Fried Rice/ 

Cheddar & Mozzarella Hot 
Baguette 

Tuesday 

Pasta Bolognaise/

Arriabiata Pasta/Cheddar 

& Mozzarella Hot       

Baguette 

Wednesday  

Roast of the Day/Halal 

Roast Chicken Breast/

Quorn Toad in the Hole 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato       

Pizza/Arriabiata Pasta 

Friday  

   Fish Fingers/Vegetable 

Samosa/Cheddar &      

Mozzarella Hot Baguette 

Have a      

hopeful    

weekend 

N M Cooper 

Nigel M. 

Cooper 

Headteacher  -

Team Wibsey 

It was great to see Y6’s 

production of “The 

Next Big Step” this 

week. What a talented 

bunch of actors and 

singers we have. 

Their leavers’           

assembly is a ticket 

only event—have you 

got yours? 

2 Week Transition 


